
To: Yellow Medicine East School Board 
From: 2025 Class Officers  
 
10 March 2025 
 
 
Yellow Medicine East School Board Members: 
 
On behalf of the Class of 2025, we are requesting that all seniors scheduled to graduate are given 
the last week of school off, on the dates of May 27th to May 30th, 2025. Being waived from the 
last week of school will allow us seniors to assist our parents and families set up and prepare for 
graduation, as well as getting a head start on the next chapter of our lives. Our class has 
represented our school well and worked hard in the classroom. We hope, as a result of our 
dedication, we are given the privilege of having the last week of school off.  
Thank you for your time; it is greatly appreciated.  
 
Sincerely,  
2025 Class Officers. 
 
Eric Jimenez, Class President 
Brady Dahlager, Class Vice-President 
Klaira Shackelford, Class Secretary 
Delaney Myers, Class Treasurer 
 


